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Behnam Ghaffari

From: Allen Kool [akool@quantum5x.com]

Sent:  Wednesday, August 17, 2011 1:31 PM
To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: Re: Q5X experimental License application

Mr. Ghaffari

Yes, this correct. | appreciate your help on my behalf
Allen Kool

Q5X

Sent wirelessly from my BlackBerry device on the Bell network.
Envoyé sans fil par mon terminal mobile BlackBerry sur le réseau de Bell.

From: "Behnam Ghaffari" <Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov>
Date: Wed, 17 Aug 2011 12:52:04 -0400

To: allen kool<akool@quantum5x.com>

Subject: RE: Q5X experimental License application

Mr. Kool,

So this is basically a request for an authorization of an STA only for one location which is state of New
York and there is no need for N.J. location. Is this correct?

Ben Ghaffari
Electronics Engineer
Experimental Licensing Branch

Office of Engineering and Technology
Federal Communications Commission

From: allen kool [mailto:akool@quantum5x.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 17, 2011 10:03 AM
To: Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: Q5X experimental License application

Dear Mr. Behnam Ghaffari

Thank you for contacting us about our experimental license application. | have modified the information as
requested. It was my intention to renew the same experimental license, file number 0140-EX-ST-2009. However
but just for the state of New York.

Please contact me if you require any additional information

Sincerely

Allen Kool

President

Quantum5x Systems Inc.

8/17/2011





